
 
 

 

MONTHLY MEETING 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 13, 2024, AT NOON 
Westview Inn 

Downtown West Salem 
 

SPEED NETWORKING 
 

Speed networking is a meeting format designed to 
accelerate business contacts.  

Speed networking basically involves participants 
gathering together to exchange information.  Participants greet each other in 
a series of brief exchanges during a set period of time. During an interaction, 
participants ask and answer a couple of questions regarding their professional 
backgrounds and businesses. Networkers are generally seeking exposure to 
new markets and/or expanding their pool of vendors.  

 
Our meetings offer networking, information, resources, and a relaxed 

atmosphere where everyone is welcome.  Please plan to attend our 
meetings!  Your membership dues cover an excellent buffet lunch for 
one representative of your business.  Additional representatives pay a 

small fee toward the buffet lunch.  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Information


 
46th Annual Meeting and Banquet 

February 8, 2024 
 

 The Annual Meeting was called to order by President Cohen, and after 
announcements, a buffet dinner was hosted by the American Legion Auxiliary. 
 
 President Cohen gave an update on the Association projects and 
activities in 2023.  In addition to the annual banquet, the Association 
participated in and/or sponsored the following initiatives and projects: 

 
¨ West Salem Bucks Certificates  
¨ June Dairy Days Kickoff Lunch 
¨ West Salem Scholarship Awards  
¨ La Crosse County Fair Support  
¨ National Night Out 
¨ Annual Golf Outing for student scholarships 
¨ Downtown Trick-or-Treating  
¨ Food Drives 
¨ Winter Wonderland  
¨ Financial Support for: 

¨ West Salem Bicycle Playground 
¨ Explore La Crosse Day at the Brewers 
¨ West Salem Lion’s Club Christmas Baskets 
¨ West Salem Cares 
¨ Bike Rodeo 

¨ Website for Business Association Members 
¨ Informative Speakers & Discussions (Monthly) 
¨ Facebook page with regular updates and highlights of member 

businesses 
  

 The 2024 West Salem Business Association Board of Directors was 
presented:  
  

President, Jennifer Hatz, River Valley Media Group 
Vice President, Dave Noelke, Century 21 Affiliated 
Secretary, Teresa DeLong, Village of West Salem 
Treasurer, Jodie Curtis, Union State Bank 
Director, Rick Wilson, Magnum Media 
Director, Ashley Giese, La Crosse County Library 
Director, Glen Danielson, Signarama La Crosse 
Past President, Stephen Cohen, Edward Jones 
 



Motion by Paul Giese, seconded by Vern Romskog to elect all officers as 
presented.  Motion approved by unanimous voice vote. 
 
 Director Teresa DeLong presented the Citizen of the Year award to 
Attorney Pete Ames.  Director Rick Wilson presented the Business of the Year 
Award to La Crosse Fairgrounds Speedway.  Finally, President Jennifer Hatz 
presented the Past President’s Award to Stephen Cohen.   
 
 The annual meeting was then adjourned. 
 
 
      Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director 
 
 
 Past President Award to  
 Stephen Cohen 

Business of the Year La Crosse 
Fairgrounds Speedway!



Citizen of the Year 

 

    Attorney Pete Ames 
 

 
Honorable Mention to the Berg-
Hemker-Olson American Legion 
Post 51 for hosting and catering 
the West Salem Business 
Association annual banquet.  
Thank you! 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 



The Little Mermen are the ultimate Disney tribute concert for Disney fanatics of all ages. 
The band’s repertoire covers nearly a century of musical canon, including favorites from The 

Little Mermaid, Mary Poppins, Frozen and Encanto. The group performs in full 
costume with band members dressing up as characters from the films. They tour 
nationally, having recently shared festival stages with Stevie Nicks, Green Day and 
Joan Jett. The Little Mermen invite you to be their guest for a magical experience 
jam-packed with nostalgic fun & rockin’ sing-alongs! 

 

 

Something for Everyone at the Heider Center  

Some of the best shows in the Midwest are offered in the Heider 
Center’s Mainstage Series. Shows which educate and 
entertain, perfect for school groups and children of all ages, are 
featured in the Educational Series. Mainstage Plus 
Performances round out the quality art and theater 
programming at the Heider Center. We have something for 
everyone to enjoy, and look forward to seeing you at curtain time! 

 

https://heidercenter.org/events/mainstage/
https://heidercenter.org/events/educational-series/
https://heidercenter.org/events/mainstage-plus/
https://heidercenter.org/events/mainstage-plus/


DOT 
Drug & Alcohol Supervisor Training  
Wednesday, March 20 from 11:45 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Class will be held virtually via WebEx. Fee is $50 
 
Gundersen Health System educators are offering Department of Transportation (DOT) Supervisor 
Training for area employers. The training is mandatory for supervisors of employees who have a 
Commercial Driver's License (CDL) and are subject to the Federal Motor Carrier Safety 
Administration (FMCSA) drug and alcohol testing guidelines. This requirement also applies to 
other DOT agencies subject to federal testing regulations including Transit, Maritime, Railroad, 
Aviation and Pipeline. While the DOT only requires one-time training, we welcome those who 
want a refresher or new supervisory staff. For more information, or to register, click here.  

************************************************ 

 

https://www.gundersenhealth.org/events/dot-drug-alcohol-supervisor-training


 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

With 19 years of experience in serving the La Crosse 
community and its surrounding areas, Home Tech Relief 
specializes in providing professional technology 
solutions. Our services include Smart home setup, 
monitoring and security, PC and Apple setup and 
troubleshooting, cord cutting, and home theater 
consultations. We offer in-home assistance and user-
friendly solutions, making technology more accessible to 
everyone. Additionally, our one-year service option 
makes for a thoughtful gift for friends and family members who may encounter 
regular technical difficulties. 
Please feel free to reach out to me: 
Call/Text: (608)461-1396 
Email: LaCrosseHomeTechRelief@gmail.com 
https://www.facebook.com/HomeTechRelief 
 
 

The tradition continues.  Once again, the Class of 2024 
will present their Panther Portfolios (formerly Senior Exit 
Projects) to a panel of judges on Wednesday, May 8, 

2024.  We would appreciate having you be a part of this 
experience as a presentation judge. 

The commitment for the day would include:  
• Judges arrive at the high school at 11:00 a.m. on May 8.  
o A training video will be sent out to all judges in late April.  

o In person training for all will be provided on May 8th.  
• Lunch will be provided.  
• Presentations will begin promptly at 1:00 p.m. and conclude by 3:15 p.m.  

 
Please fill out this form to indicate whether you are willing to judge or not. If you have any 
questions, please email me at schwier.michelle@wsalem.k12.wi.us or call me at 608-786-
1220 ext 2343.  
 
I hope that you will consider participating in this valuable conclusion to the West Salem High 
School Class of 2024’s education experience.  I look forward to seeing your response. 
 
Michelle Schwier 
Para-Professional  
West Salem High School 
490 N Mark St 
West Salem, WI 54669 
(608) 786-1220 Ex:2343 

mailto:LaCrosseHomeTechRelief@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/HomeTechRelief
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfmaKWliBNsE07DncRygH4YW77QcJ7O1-mgILcLdH6rJ6BTBw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:schwier.michelle@wsalem.k12.wi.us


         

 
 

 
West Salem Business Association 
P. O. Box 84 
West Salem, WI  54669 
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